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Comments for Public Posting: I’m against the massive project submitted for 7745 Wilbur in
Reseda Ranch. We bought and moved to this area because it was a
quiet area where we could see horses going by and hear and see
chickens and roosters around. Larger properties which means
fewer neighbors and cars on the street. Such a huge development
will destroy what Reseda Ranch stands for.



